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CHAPTER DCCXC.

A FURTHER SUPPLEMENT TO THE ACT, ENTITLED “AN ACT FOR
AMENDING THE SEVERAL ACTS FOR ELECTING MEMBERS OF AS-
SEMBLY.” 1

(SectionI, P. L.) Whereasno provisionhasbeenmadein the
actsfor electingmembersof assembly,to requireandenjointhe
judgesof the electionsto give earlynoticeto the memberswho
shall beelectedof their beingso chosen,wherebythe meeting
of the generalassemblyhasbeenandhereaftermaybe delayed,
to the greatobstructionof public business:

And whereasit is necessarythat the persons.who shall be
chosenmembersof theexecutivecouncil bethereofnotified:

Therefore:
[SectionI.] (SectionII, P. L.) Be it enacted,andit is hereby

enactedby the Representativesof the Freemenof theCommon-
wealthof Pennsylvaniain GeneralAssemblymet, andby the
authorityof thesame,That thejudgesof theelectionswho shall
meetat their respectivecourt-house,or other placesappointed
by law, to comparetheseverallists andcertificates,andto cast
up the numberof votes for eachcandidate,shall give noticeof
their being so chosento eachof the membersof assemblyand
executivecouncil who shall be elected,andresidein their re-
spectivedistricts,within four daysnext afterthe saidmeeting
of the saidjudges.

[SectionII.] (SectionIII, P.L.) And be it furtherenactedby
the authority aforesaid,That if it shall so happenthat the in-
habitantsof anydistrict shallneglectto holdtheir election,or if
any of the said judgesof electionswho shall,be appointedto
meetat their severalcourt-housesor otherplacesappointedby
law to comparethe severallists andcertificates,andto castup
the numberof votesfor eachcandidateasthe actto which this
actis asupplementdirect{sJ, shallneglectto appearat thesaid
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meetingof tile said judges;‘then, and in everysuchcase,the
judgeof thenearestdistrictto suchdistrictwheresuchneglect
shall happen,and who shallappearatthe saidmeetingof the
saidjudges,shallgive noticeasaforesaidto eachofthepersons
who shallbe chosenmembersof generalassemblyor executive
council and residein thosedistricts whereany suchneglects
shall~happen.

[SectionIII.] (SectionIV, P.L.) Andbeit furtherenactedby
theauthorityaforesaid,Thateachof thesaidjudgesof elections
shall for their servicesin performingtheseveraldutiesherein
enjoined them, receivesix penceper mile traveling charges.
Providedalways,Thatthesaidjudgesshall lay their accounts
beforetwo of the commissionersof their respectivecounties,
who shalldraw orders,requiringtheir respectivetreasr’~ors to
pay suchjudgessuchsumsastheyshallthink the saidjudges
shallbe justly entitled to receiveby thedirectionsof this act,
for theirperformingthedutieshereinenjoinedthem.

[SectionIV.] (SectionV, P.L.) And be it furtherenactedby
the authority aforesaid,That if any of the said judges shall
neglector refuseto do andperformtheduties hereinenjoined
them, everysuchjudgeso neglecting,shall, for everysuchof-
fenseforfeit and payto the public treasuryof this state,any
sumnot exceedingtwenty poundsfor theuseof the common-
wealth,to be recoveredby the commissionersof the county’
wheresuchoffenseshallhappen,by action of debt.

(SectionVI, P. L.) And whereasit hathbeenfound very in-
convenientto freemenofthetownshipsof Arma.ghandDerryin
thecountyof Oumberlandto attendtheannualelectionof mem-
bersof assemblyandof theexecutivecouncilandotherelective
officersin thefourth districtof thesaidcounty,asby theabove
recitedactis directed:

[Section V.] (SectionVII, P. L.) Be it enactedby the au-
thority aforesaid,Thathenceforththesaidtownshipsof Armagli
andDerry shallbeafifth district of thesaidcountyof Cumber-
land, for thepurposeof suchannualelectionand thatthefree-
men of the saidtownshipsshall hereaftermeeton the dayby
theconstitutionof this commonwealthappointedfor suchdee-
tion atthe houseof Arthur Buchananin thesaid township of
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Derry, andthereandthenelectmembersof generalassembly
and otherelectiveofficers for thesaid countyaccordingto the
[said] constitutionandto thelaws in suchcasemadeandpro-
vided, andmakereturnof suchelectionastheotherdistrictsof
the said county aredirectedin the supplementherein above
recited,anythingin theact to whichthis actis a supplementto
the contraryin any wisenotwithstanding.

Passed March 23, 1778. See the note to th.e Act of Assembly
passedMarch 7, 1745-46, Chapter 364.

CHAPTERDCCXCI.

AN ACT FOR THE CALLING IN OF ‘THE BILLS OF CREDIT, ISSUED BY
THE LEGISLATIVE AUTHORITY OF PENNSYLVANIA, UNDER THE
SANCTION AND AUTHORITY OF THE CROWN OF GREET BRITAiN,
AND FOR OTHER PURPOSES THEREIN’ MENTIONED.

(SectionI, P. L.) Whereassundrypersons,preferring their
privateinterestto thepublic weal, havehoardedup thepaper.
bills of credit of this state,which havebeenemittedunderthe
sanctionand authority of thecrown of GreatBritain, from an
expectationthattheywill beredeemedlet theeventof thepres-
entgloriousstrugglefor thelibertiesof thiscountryprovesuc-
cessfulorthecontrary,and havetherebymadeaninjuriousdis-
tinction betweensuchbills andthepaperbills of credit emitted
by Congress,naturallytending to depreciatethelatter:

For remedywhereof:
[SectionI,’] (SectionII, P. L.) Beit thereforeenacted,andit

is herebyenactedby theRepresentativesof theFreemenof the
Commonwealthof Pennsylvaniain GeneralAssemblymet, and
by the authorityof the same,Thatfrom andafterthepublica-
tion of thisact,thebills of creditissuedin Pennsylvania,under
theauthorityofthecrownof GreatBritain on orbeforethenine-
teenthdayof April in theyearof ourLord one thousandseven
hundredand seventy-five,shall ceaseto be legaltenderin any
payment,whatsoever,exceptas is hereinafterdirected;and
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